B. P. Poddar Institute of Management & Technology

Department of Electronics & Communication Engincering

Ref. No: BPP/Notice/HOD/EIL/005/2019-20 Date: 06.02.2020

NOTICE

With reference to notification no. BPP/Notice/HOD/EIL/003/2019-20 dated
04.12.2019 the 2-days workshop on “Embedded System Design & loT (Phase-I)” has
been rescheduled on Feb 14-15, 2020 at Department of Electronics & Communication
Engineering, BPPIMT, Kolkata. The workshop is scheduled as:

Workshop Dates: 14™ -15" February, 2020, 10 am - 5 pm
Lunch Break: 1:10 pm - 1:50 pm
Venue: Maxwell Laboratory (B-602)

The details of program schedule will be notified to participants through email.

Contacts: Mr. Prasenjit Kr. Mudi, Room-606, B-Block, BPPIMT
Mr. Tanmay Sil, Room-601, B-Block, BPPIMT

For details:  hitp://bppimt.ac.in/ECE.aspx?val=Notice
Note: All the classes and sessional will be as per schedule.
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